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Bid Notice

The City of Hollister is accepting bids for firework shells for the City’s Annual 4™ of July
Fireworks Show. Specifications can be obtained at City Hall, 312 Esplanade Street, or
contact Jeremy Collins at call 417-251-2206. Please include shipping and insurance with
bid.

Bids will be accepted until Monday, January 28, 2019 at 1:00 P.M. The City of Hollister
reserves the right to reject any or all bids received.

Bridget Epps
City Clerk
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